
 

Ref : KAP2024-A-021 

 

Date : 01 October 2024 

 

Dear Valued Customers and Suppliers, 

 

 

ANNOUNCEMENT: KITZ PHILIPPINE CHANGE FROM 

REPRESENTATIVE OFFICE TO BRANCH OFFICE 
 

We are excited to let you know that, effective from July 22, 2024, KITZ Corporation of Asia Pacific 

Pte. Ltd. Philippines office has converted our representative office to a branch office in the 

Philippines. 

With official company name change from KITZ CORPORATION OF ASIA PACIFIC PTE LTD 

PHLIPPINE OFFICE to : 

 

KITZ CORPORATION OF ASIA PACIFIC PTE LTD PHLIPPINE BRANCH OFFICE 

 

Office Address: 23F Tower 6789, 6789 Ayala Avenue, Makati City, Philippines 1209 

Tel. +63 2 8528 3149 loc. 264 

Email : kapph-sales@kitzasiapacific.com 

Operating Hours: 8:00 AM – 5:00 PM 

Website : https://kitz.com.ph/ 

 

 

For any inquiries regarding our branch office, please feel free to reach out to us via email or by phone 

at +63 2 8528 3149 loc. 264 

 

We sincerely appreciate your ongoing support and look forward to strengthening our partnership in the 

future. 

 

 

 

01 October 2024  

KITZ Corporation of Asia Pacific Pte. Ltd.  

 


